
 

 

Lions class have had a fantastic start to the new school year! The children 
have settled in brilliantly and are already doing a fantastic job of following 
our class rules. We are seeing some lovely new friendships forming and 
hearing lots of excitable chatter throughout the day. Lions Class feels like a 
very happy place to be!  

This half term, we will be learning all about the different communities that 
we belong to and how we can contribute positively towards them. We will 
also be learning about autumn and the changes that happen in the world 
around us as the weather gets colder.  

We have started our PE lessons with coach Hollie on Tuesday mornings and 
the children are doing a brilliant job of taking off their shoes, socks and 
jumpers/cardigans. We are now ready to start changing into our full PE kits 
so please send these in as soon as you can. Our favourite saying in Lions 
class is: ‘The more we practice, the better we get!’.  

 

 

 

Important dates 
Parent meetings will be on 
the Tuesday 24th and 
Wednesday 25th of October.  

 

The last day of school will be  
Friday 27th October.  

 

School will open again on 
Monday 6th November  

Giggle corner    
The children in Lions Class keep us constantly 
entertained with the funny things they say and do! 
Our favourite anecdote so far was when one child 
was playing in our pizza shop role-play area. “Sir, 
please come back, you’re not allowed to steal the 
menu!” he said to his friend!   

Reminders 
Please could we ask that you write your 
child’s name in all items of their clothing. This 
is especially important as we start changing 
for PE. Please also send a pair of wellies to 
school in a bag for rainy days. Thank you.  

 

 

 

 

 

Maryam made a beautiful collage of a 
‘rainbow storm’ whilst exploring the resources 
in our creative area.  

She copied the letters on her name card very 
carefully, too. Well done, Maryam! 


